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American Council #8 meets the Second Tuesday of each month at 8:00 pm at the 

home of Brother Stu Mac Intyre, 478 Jean Street, Oakland, CA, until further notice. 
 
 

~ THE PASSWORD ~ 

 

JUNE 2023 
 

Our JUNE business meeting will be held on 
Tuesday June 13th at 8:00 p.m. at Brother Stu 

MacIntyre’s house, 478 Jean St., Oakland. 
This will be a good time to talk to our delegates who 

are going to the 138th Grand Council Sessions next 

week to express your concern or anything else YMI. 
 

138th Grand Council Sessions – June 19–21, 2023 at 

Bally’s Resort & Casino, 55 Highway 50, Lake Tahoe, 

NV 89449 

All Brothers are invited to attend.    
   

Wednesday June 14th is Flag Day, be sure to put out 

your flag that day!     
 

Sunday June 18th is FATHER’S DAY, A very Happy 

Father’s Day to all Fathers and let us all pray for them. 
 

Say a pray for all #8 Brothers who are in ill 

health and all service members who are serving 

their country.  

 

JUNE  BIRTHDAYS: 
 

June 8  >  Brian Moore 
June 11 > Ron Galvan 
 

Yours for God and Country, 

   Bob Berio, Recording Secretary 



 

 
 

Please note that the upcoming Golf Tournament has been 
CANCELLED 

 

Can you please ask our #8 Brothers if they have anything to 
contribute? 

Thanks,   Alexander Schmitt,  AMERICAN COUNCIL #8 -       
*82-510-706-0899 (C). 
 
 

 
May 14, 2023    YMI Councils: 

 
Brothers: 
 
The Grand Council Session Planning Committee (Committee) is planning to 
hold its traditional raffle at the conclusion of the Grand Banquet on June 21st.  
The raffle has proven to be a wonderful ending for our Grand Sessions, as 
many have taken home fabulous prizes.  More importantly, the raffle has 
raised significant amounts of funds that we have donated to a worthy cause 
selected by the Grand President. 
 
To make the raffle possible this year, the Committee requests the help of all 
our YMI Councils who are attending this Grand Council Session.  Specifically, 
we are asking each participating YMI Council to donate at least one prize 
($25 or greater in value) for our raffle.  The prizes may include gift 
certificates, alcoholic drinks, tools, kitchen gadgets, etc.  We would also 
welcome any personal donations from any of our YMI Brothers for the raffle.  
As the YMI Grand Council will also contribute several prizes for our Grand 
Banquet raffle, we are hopeful we can amass many great prizes by working 
together. 
 
Thank you for your assistance.  If any questions, please contact us.  We look 
forward to enjoying a great raffle experience in June.   
 
 
For God and For Country, 
 
YMI Session Planning Committee: 

Tom Fourie, #32, PGP & Business Manager 
Bob Bartoli, #32,  PGP & Asst. Business Manager   
Michael Amato, #613,  Immediate PGP 
Darrell Fonseca #99, Grand President 
Steve Cresci #32, Grand 1st Vice President 
Bill Avery #80, Grand Second Vice-President 

 Tommy Figueira #573, Chairman, Board of Grand Directors 


